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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 5:09 PM
To: 'Mark Obergfell'
Subject: City of Piedmont; 120 Vista; Case RO3047; Sewer Connection Analytical

Mark, 
I picked up you voice mail a bit ago.  Thanks for the update. 
 
Rather than just send the analytical data, please also provide a letter to document the status of the work, 
including progress in obtaining the EBMUD permit, the analytical results, and expected time to completion of 
the task (obtaining the discharge permit).  I presume it will still be required, as contaminant concentrations may 
reappear, and the sewer connection is permanent, but if you want to discuss that, let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


